NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF A REGULAR
MEETING OF THE BOARD OF ETHICS
OF THE CITY OF CHULA VISTA

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Board of Ethics
scheduled for Wednesday, November 20, 2024, at 5:15 p.m. has been canceled.

The next regular meeting of the Board of Ethies will be held on Wednesday,

December 18, 2024, at 5:15 p.m. in Conference Room #C-101, located at
276 Fourth Avenue, Building A, Chula Vista, California.

Dated: November 15, 2024

" ( ¢~ Mariluz Zepeda
Deputy City Clerk

I declare under penalty of perjury that I am employed
by the City of Chula Vista in the Office of the City
Clerk and that I caused the document to be posted
according to Brown Act requirements.

Dated: Novgmber 15, 2024

Signed. (/




